Athletic Directors Message:

Welcome everyone to the 59th year of North High athletics. I want to thank everyone for their support of all the student athletes that compete for North High School. I am very excited for our student athletes this season and honored to be the athletic director at North High. I would like to thank all of the coaches for the sacrifices they make in order for these athletes to have the best chance at success. The coaching staff at North High is one of most dedicated in Kern County. Lastly, I would like to challenge everyone to attend all of our athletic events and make North High the loudest and toughest place for visiting schools to play. Thank you very much and remember 

Red, Grey, Stars Hey!!!
